
	
	

February	22,	2018	
	
Greetings	and	welcome	to	information	about	accessing	KUNM’s	Public	Files.	
	
The	Federal	Communications	Commission	(FCC)	issues	broadcast	licenses	and	
requires	all	full-power	broadcasters	to	maintain	a	public	file	of	significant	
information	related	to	our	performance	as	a	public	service	broadcaster.	
	
KUNM	maintains	its	public	file	online	at	https://publicfiles.fcc.gov	
You	can	also	find	the	public	files	for	our	stations	KRAR,	KRRT,	KRRE	and	
KBOM.	
	
If	for	any	reason	you	would	like	our	assistance	in	accessing	the	public	files	or	
getting	printed	copies	of	material	in	the	file,	here	is	how	to	reach	us	in	
Albuquerque.	
	
General	Manager	Richard	Towne	--	(505)	277-8009	and	
RichardTowne@kunm.org	
	
Operations	Manager	Steven	Emmons	–	(505)	277-4516	and	
operations@kunm.org		
	
You	are	welcome	to	visit	KUNM	during	normal	weekday	business	hours.		Our	
studios	are	on	the	third	floor	of	Onate	Hall	(corner	of	Campus	Blvd	and	
Girard)	on	the	University	of	New	Mexico	main	campus.		UNM’s	parking	meters	
accept	debit	or	credit	cards.		Please	call	ahead	and	let	us	know	you	are	coming.	
	
We	have	a	toll-free	line	for	your	convenience	if	you	are	outside	our	dialing	
area	–	1	-	(877)	277-4806	during	weekday	business	hours.		We	look	forward	
to	hearing	from	you!	
	

	


